Rectenbaugh, Leisa

From: Dunn, Peter E. [pedunn @ purdue.edu]
nt: Thursday, February 21, 2008 9:13 AM
. Adams, Holly

Cc: Gnerlich, Jan; Bechtel, James

Subject: RE: Phone conference

Dear Ms. Adams,

Yes, we still believe that the committee's work is tracking towards a completion of the
final report by the March due date. I don't anticipate that the report will be completed
early, but we are not currently planning to ask for additional time.

At this point, the committee has not taken a formal vote on the specific allegations, so
we don't know what their final conclusions will be.

However, I believe that, in an effort to garner resources for Purdue's own internal
decision-making, President Cordova and Provost Lechtenberg are interested in learning, in
general, about the types of sanctions that ONR is aware of or has encouraged in the past
for misconduct in the reporting (as distinct from the conduct) of research.

Dr. Rutledge is continuing to work, on a part-time basis, on some special projects and T
see him regularly. I will share with him your regards.

Please let me know, when possible, which of the two dates/times that T suggested would be
most convenient for you and your staff.

Thanks for your continuing assistance.

Sincerely,
Peter Dunn

----0riginal Message-----
om: Adams, Holly [mailto:holly.adams@navy.mil]
ent: Thursday, February 21, 2008 7:42 AM

To: Dunn, Peter E.

Cc: Gnerlich, Jan; Bechtel, James

Subject: RE: Phone conference

Dear Dr. Dunn,

I'll try to set it up....can you tell me what will be discussed? I would like to have our
representatives present as well for back up.

Are you able to tell me if the report is tracking regarding the March due date? Will you
need additional time?

I sincerely appreciate all the effort and attention you have given this matter. Please
give Dr. Rutledge my warmest regards.

Thank you,
Holly Adams

————— Original Message-----

From: Dunn, Peter E. [mailto:pedunn@purdue.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2008 16:36

To: Adams, Holly

Subject: Phone conference

Dear Ms. Adams,

Yy 62 O £
rdue's President, France Cordova, and Interim Provost, Victor Lechtenberg, havegaﬁéi&}if
ou would be willing to speak with them by phone prior to our Investigation Committee's
completion of its work.





